
November 22, 2010 

First Graders sharpened their observation skills during a field trip to the Audubon Naturalist Society’s Woodend Nature 

Sanctuary.  They made predictions about habitats and tested them while on a hike.  They learned about plant and 

animal adaptations and found evidence to support their new knowledge. 

        

        

And they had fun! 

 


